

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town.

Lyn S Romano 2398 PO Box 721 Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721 իվիշկարկինիկիր միջ կազմիներում և կանհակին և բանական և հայարարան և հայարարան և հայարարան և հայարարան և հայարար

December 2022

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your gift

You bring the light of Christmas to the children who need it the most.

As you can imagine, Christmas can be a difficult time for many of our children as they realize what they've missed during their young lives. For many, Christmas was just another day with little or no celebration. That's why we celebrate all those Christmas traditions you and I experienced growing up and why Christmas Is so special for our kids.

Those happy and sacred holiday traditions have been part of Boys Town's Christmas celebrations for more than 100 years and fill our kids' lives with cherished memories that will lighten their troubles, strengthen their souls and remain with them forever Foundation

Thank you for making that possible.

May the peace and joy of Christmas be with you and your family throughout the coming year. Please keep our children in your prayers and we will keep you and your loved ones in ours.

God's Blessings.

Father Steven E. Boes National Executive Director

ngenia (was just anomerca) IRS Requirement: We acknowledge, in compliance with Federal Tax Law, that you have received no goods or services from Father Flanagan's Boys' Home for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax records as substantiation of any charitable contribution deduction.

Father Flanagan's Boys' Home () Boys Town, Nebraska 68010 0 | 5 800-217-3700 thes with the of memories that will lighter and instagram.com/BoysTown

bovstown.org/give

twitter.com/BoysTown

with you and your terrify trus and we will keep you and your loved ones in caus.